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October 13, 1982

.

Mr. Charles Barnes
Box 1255 IN RESPONSE REFER
Lawrence, KS 66044 TO F0IA-82-4634

Dear Mr. Barnes:

This is in response to your letter dated September 27, 1982, in which
you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, eight listed
documents on the University of Kansas Research Reactor, a copy of SECY-
81-664, and other specified information.,

We are referring your request to the Public Document Room (PDR) for
processing.

Enclosed is a brochure on the subscription prices for the Daily Accession
and Title Lists for publicly available documents.

The proposed rule on decomissioning is scheduled to bc published in
June 1983.
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. M. Felton, Director
[ / Division of Rules and Records

Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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